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  Blood Allison Moorer,2019-10-29 The Grammy- and
Academy Award- nominated singer-songwriter's
haunting, lyrical memoir, sharing the story of an
unthinkable act of violence and ultimate healing
through art Mobile, Alabama, 1986. A fourteen-
year-old girl is awakened by the unmistakable
sound of gunfire. On the front lawn, her father
has shot and killed her mother before turning the
gun on himself. Allison Moorer would grow up to be
an award-winning musician, with her songs likened
to a Southern accent: eight miles an hour,
deliberate, and very dangerous to underestimate
(Rolling Stone). But that moment, which forever
altered her own life and that of her older sister,
Shelby, has never been far from her thoughts. Now,
in her journey to understand the unthinkable, to
parse the unknowable, Allison uses her lyrical
storytelling powers to lay bare the memories and
impressions that make a family, and that tear a
family apart. Blood delves into the meaning of
inheritance and destiny, shame and trauma -- and
how it is possible to carve out a safe place in
the world despite it all. With a foreword by
Allison's sister, Grammy winner Shelby Lynne,
Blood reads like an intimate journal: vivid,
haunting, and ultimately life-affirming.
  In the Hall of the Mountain King Allison
Flannery,2013-03-07 Based on the 1867 play Peer
Gynt by Henrik Ibsen, set to Edvard Grieg's
musical masterpiece, author and music teacher
Allison Flannery captures the wonder and
imagination of childhood while also providing an
age-appropriate, entertaining introduction to
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music theory and appreciation. Children,
educators, and parents will be delighted by Vesper
Stamper's beautiful watercolors that bring
Flannery's retelling to life. Come sing, dance and
explore with Peer to Greig's music on the included
CD.
  Hidden History of Music Row Brian Allison,
Elizabeth Elkins and Vanessa Olivarez; Foreword by
,2020 Nashville's Music Row is as complicated as
the myths that surround it. And there are plenty,
from an adulterous French fur trader to an
adventurous antebellum widow, from the early
Quonset hut recordings to record labels in glass
high-rise towers and from Your cheatin' heart' to
'Strawberry wine.' Untangle the legendary history
with never-before-seen photos of Willie Nelson,
Patsy Cline, Kris Kristofferson and Shel
Silverstein and interviews with multi-platinum
songwriters and star performers. Authors Brian
Allison, Elizabeth Elkins and Vanessa Olivarez dig
into the dreamers and the doers, the architects
and the madmen, the ghosts and the hit-makers that
made these avenues and alleys world-famous.--
Unedited summary from page [4] of cover
  Learning To Sing Clay Aiken,2005 The author
describes his childhood, struggles, and career as
a pop singer after competing on the television
program American Idol.
  One Man's Blues Patti Jones,1995 Mose Allison is
a pianist and singer whose importance and
influence is often overlooked: his compositions
and playing ranges from blues through jazz to
twentieth century 'classical' music, and his
influence on rock music has been profound. Born
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and raised in Mississippi during the Depression he
was unaware that whites don't play the blues and
developed his own style, mixing country blues with
jazz swing. Patti Jones has had the full co-
operation of the self-effacing pianist and has
written a critical biography that traces Mose's
roots in Mississippi through a long, and still
continuing, career. She is as alert to the social
and cultural shifts that have influenced him as
she is to the development of his piano style. The
book includes interviews with some of the
musicians influenced by Mose Allison: Pete
Townshend, Bonnie Raitt, Black Francis, Al Kooper,
Jack Bruce, Ray Davies and many more. --Book
Jacket.
  Twentieth Century Music Writers - A Hyperlist
Neil E. Clement,2019-10-01 How many composers,
songwriters and lyricists wrote music in the
twentieth century?? Who were they?? This first
edition identifies more than 14,000 people who did
so, and all are listed in this eBook
alphabetically along with a hyperlink to their
Wikipedia biographical data. Performers of blues,
folk, jazz, rock & roll and R&B are included by
default. PLEASE NOTE: THE HYPERLINKS IN THIS BOOK
ONLY FUNCTION ON GOOGLE PLAY aka THE 'FLOWING'
VERSION. The hyperlinks in this book DO NOT
CURRENTLY FUNCTION on the GOOGLE BOOKS ' FIXED'
version.
  Handbook of Texas Music Laurie E.
Jasinski,2012-02-22 The musical voice of Texas
presents itself as vast and diverse as the Lone
Star State’s landscape. According to Casey
Monahan, “To travel Texas with music as your guide
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is a year-round opportunity to experience first-
hand this amazing cultural force….Texas music
offers a vibrant and enjoyable experience through
which to understand and enjoy Texas culture.”
Building on the work of The Handbook of Texas
Music that was published in 2003 and in
partnership with the Texas Music Office and the
Center for Texas Music History (Texas State
University-San Marcos), The Handbook of Texas
Music, Second Edition, offers completely updated
entries and features new and expanded coverage of
the musicians, ensembles, dance halls, festivals,
businesses, orchestras, organizations, and genres
that have helped define the state’s musical
legacy. · More than 850 articles, including almost
400 new entries· 255 images, including more than
170 new photos, sheet music art, and posters that
lavishly illustrate the text· Appendix with a
stage name listing for musicians Supported by an
outstanding team of music advisors from across the
state, The Handbook of Texas Music, Second
Edition, furnishes new articles on the music
festivals, museums, and halls of fame in Texas, as
well as the many honky-tonks, concert halls, and
clubs big and small, that invite readers to
explore their own musical journeys. Scholarship on
many of the state’s pioneering groups and the
recording industry and professionals who helped
produce and promote their music provides fresh
insight into the history of Texas music and its
influence far beyond the state’s borders.
Celebrate the musical tapestry of Texas from A to
Z!
  All for a Song Allison Pittman,2013-02-01
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Dorothy Lynn Dunbar has everything she ever
wanted: her family, her church, her community, and
plans to marry the young pastor who took over her
late father’s pulpit. Time spent in the woods,
lifting her heart and voice in worship accompanied
by her brother’s old guitar, makes her life
complete . . . and yet she longs for something
more. Spending a few days in St. Louis with her
sister’s family, Dorothy Lynn discovers a whole
new way of life—movies, music, dancing; daring
fashions and fancy cars. And a dynamic charismatic
evangelist . . . who just happens to be a woman.
When Dorothy Lynn is offered a chance to join
Aimee Semple McPherson’s crusade team, she finds
herself confronted with temptations she never
dreamed of. Can Dorothy Lynn embrace all the
Roaring Twenties has to offer without losing
herself in the process?
  Acting the Song Tracey Moore,Allison
Bergman,2016-08-23 Acting the Song offers a
contemporary, integrated approach to singing in
musicals that results in better-trained, smarter
performers everyone wants to work with. In this
new, thoroughly updated edition of the paperback,
directors and teachers of musical theater will
find guidance in developing and leading musical
theater elements, classroom workshops, and the
world of professional auditions and performances.
A companion ebook specifically for
students—including actors, singers, or
dancers—contains time-tested advice, exercises,
and worksheets for all skill levels, with links to
additional resources online. Subjects for both
versions cover: Singing and acting terminology Use
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of microphones, recording devices, and other
technology Vocal and physical warm-ups, movements,
and gestures Creating a character Finding subtext,
interpreting music and lyrics, and song structure
Collaborating with other actors Keeping a
performance fresh and new Using social media and
online audition sites Teachers and students alike
will appreciate the sections for beginning,
intermediate, and advanced performers. Covering
all changes to the industry, education, music
styles, and audition protocols, everyone involved
in musical theater, from new students to working
professionals, will benefit from this rich
resource. Allworth Press, an imprint of Skyhorse
Publishing, publishes a broad range of books on
the visual and performing arts, with emphasis on
the business of art. Our titles cover subjects
such as graphic design, theater, branding, fine
art, photography, interior design, writing,
acting, film, how to start careers, business and
legal forms, business practices, and more. While
we don't aspire to publish a New York Times
bestseller or a national bestseller, we are deeply
committed to quality books that help creative
professionals succeed and thrive. We often publish
in areas overlooked by other publishers and
welcome the author whose expertise can help our
audience of readers.
  Etude Music Magazine Theodore Presser,1903
Includes music.
  Narrative Soundings: An Anthology of Narrative
Inquiry in Music Education Margaret S.
Barrett,Sandra L. Stauffer,2012-02-27 This volume
focuses specifically on narrative inquiry as a
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means to interrogate research questions in music
education, offering music education researchers
indispensible information on the use of
qualitative research methods, particularly
narrative, as appropriate and acceptable means of
conducting and reporting research. This anthology
of narrative research work in the fields of music
and education builds on and supports the work
presented in the editors’ first volume in
Narrative Inquiry in Music Education: Troubling
Certainty (Barrett & Stauffer, 2009, Springer).
The first volume provides a context for
undertaking narrative inquiry in music education,
as well as exemplars of narrative inquiry in music
education and commentary from key international
voices in the fields of narrative inquiry and
music education respectively.
  The Song Remains the Same Allison Winn
Scotch,2012-04-12 She’s a wife, a sister, a
daughter…but she remembers nothing. Now she must
ask herself who she is and choose which
stories—and storytellers—to trust. One of only two
survivors of a plane crash, Nell Slattery wakes up
in the hospital with no memory of it, or who she
is, or was. Now she must piece together both body
and mind with the help of family and friends who
have their own agendas. Although Nell can’t
remember all that came before, something just
doesn’t sit right with the versions of her history
given by her mother, her sister, and her husband.
Desperate for a key to unlock her past, she
filters through photos, art, music, and stories,
hoping that something will jog her memory, and
soon, in tiny bits and pieces, Nell starts
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remembering. . . . From the New York Times
bestselling author of Time of My Life comes a
novel that asks: Who are we without our memories?
How much of our future is defined by our past?
  Monsters Are Afraid of Music Allison A.
Wilkins,2015-12-17 Monsters Are Afraid Of Music is
an interactive song and storybook that was written
by Allison A. Wilkins and illustrated by her
daughter Elizabeth Galbraith to give very young
children a coping mechanism to deal with fears and
emotions they don't yet understand. Whether it's
an illness, loss, fear of separation, fear of the
dark, or anything that makes a young child
uncomfortable or frightened, Monsters Are Afraid
Of Music gives them the coping skills needed to
chase those fears away.
  Acting the Song Tracey Moore,Allison
Bergman,2016-08-30 Used in tandem with Acting the
Song: Performance for the Musical Theatre, this
Student Companion Ebook guides students through
three semesters (beginning, intermediate, and
advanced) of musical theatre song study. It
answers the many questions students using this
method may have, including some that they may be
reluctant to ask—about fear, handling criticism,
understanding their type, dealing with bad
auditions, and the best use of social media, among
others. Worksheets completed by real-life students
can be used as models of best practice and will
serve to inspire students to dig deeply and
explore their own thoughts about the songs.
Teachers using Acting the Song will find this
ebook companion indispensable, and students will
come to class more prepared, ready to work, and
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more open to learning.
  The Value of Popular Music Alison
Stone,2016-12-17 In this book, Alison Stone argues
that popular music since rock-‘n’-roll is a
unified form of music which has positive value.
That value is that popular music affirms the
importance of materiality and the body,
challenging the long-standing Western elevation of
the intellect above all things corporeal. Stone
also argues that popular music’s stress on
materiality gives it aesthetic value, drawing on
ideas from the post-Kantian tradition in
aesthetics by Hegel, Adorno, and others. She shows
that popular music gives importance to materiality
in its typical structure: in how music of this
type handles the relations between matter and
form, the relations between sounds and words, and
in how it deals with rhythm, meaning, and
emotional expression. Extensive use is made of
musical examples from a wide range of popular
music genres. This book is distinctive in that it
defends popular music on philosophical grounds,
particularly informed by the continental tradition
in philosophy.
  Nothing Fancy Alison Roman,2019-10-22 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • The social media star, New York
Times columnist, and author of Dining In helps you
nail dinner with unfussy food and the permission
to be imperfect. “Enemy of the mild, champion of
the bold, Ms. Roman offers recipes in Nothing
Fancy that are crunchy, cheesy, tangy, citrusy,
fishy, smoky and spicy.”—Julia Moskin, The New
York Times IACP AWARD FINALIST • NAMED ONE OF THE
BEST COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times
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Book Review • The New Yorker • NPR • The
Washington Post • San Francisco Chronicle •
BuzzFeed • The Guardian • Food Network An
unexpected weeknight meal with a neighbor or a
weekend dinner party with fifteen of your closest
friends—either way and everywhere in between,
having people over is supposed to be fun, not
stressful. This abundant collection of all-new
recipes—heavy on the easy-to-execute vegetables
and versatile grains, paying lots of close
attention to crunchy, salty snacks, and with love
for all the meats—is for gatherings big and small,
any day of the week. Alison Roman will give you
the food your people want (think DIY martini bar,
platters of tomatoes, pots of coconut-braised
chicken and chickpeas, pans of lemony turmeric tea
cake) plus the tips, sass, and confidence to pull
it all off. With Nothing Fancy, any night of the
week is worth celebrating. Praise for Nothing
Fancy “[Nothing Fancy] is full of the sort of
recipes that sound so good, one contemplates
switching off any and all phones, calling in sick,
and cooking through the bulk of them.”—Food52
“[Nothing Fancy] exemplifies that classic Roman
approach to cooking: well-known ingredients
rearranged in interesting and compelling ways for
young home cooks who want food that looks (and
photographs) as good as it tastes.”—Grub Street
  Musical Opinion and Music Trade Review ,1911
  Saved by a Song Mary Gauthier,2021-07-06 A
handbook for compassion... a Must-Read Music
Book.” —Rolling Stone Country Generous and big-
hearted, Gauthier has stories to tell and
worthwhile advice to share. —Wally Lamb, author of
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I Know This Much Is True Gauthier has an uncanny
ability to combine songwriting craft with a
seeker’s vulnerability and a sage’s wisdom.” —Amy
Ray, Indigo Girls From the Grammy nominated folk
singer and songwriter, an inspiring exploration of
creativity and the redemptive power of song Mary
Gauthier was twelve years old when she was given
her Aunt Jenny’s old guitar and taught herself to
play with a Mel Bay basic guitar workbook. Music
offered her a window to a world where others felt
the way she did. Songs became lifelines to her,
and she longed to write her own, one day. Then,
for a decade, while struggling with addiction,
Gauthier put her dream away and her call to
songwriting faded. It wasn’t until she got sober
and went to an open mic with a friend did she
realize that she not only still wanted to write
songs, she needed to. Today, Gauthier is a
decorated musical artist, with numerous awards and
recognition for her songwriting, including a
Grammy nomination. In Saved by a Song, Mary
Gauthier pulls the curtain back on the artistry of
songwriting. Part memoir, part philosophy of art,
part nuts and bolts of songwriting, her book
celebrates the redemptive power of song to inspire
and bring seemingly different kinds of people
together.
  100 Tunes from O'Neill's Music of Ireland Kevin
Allison,2019-06-13 Anyone who is serious about
learning Irish traditional music will eventually
come across O'Neill's Music of Ireland, a
collection of well over 1000 tunes. This book
contains a selection of one hundred tunes from
this collection, arranged into sets for fiddle
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which can be used at sessions, and for dancing.
The book includes hints, tips and comments for
playing the tunes and some of the tunes also have
alternative melodies and harmonies for added
variety and interest. At the back of the book,
there are guitar chords with standard and open D
tuning, and a fingering chart for fiddle that you
might find useful.
  Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of
Congress. Copyright Office,1907

This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining
the soft documents of this Allison Music by
online. You might not require more grow old to
spend to go to the book establishment as
competently as search for them. In some cases, you
likewise attain not discover the notice Allison
Music that you are looking for. It will
categorically squander the time.

However below, like you visit this web page, it
will be fittingly definitely easy to acquire as
well as download guide Allison Music

It will not resign yourself to many epoch as we
tell before. You can complete it though perform
something else at house and even in your
workplace. as a result easy! So, are you question?
Just exercise just what we have the funds for
under as with ease as review Allison Music what
you later than to read!
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Introduction

In this digital
age, the
convenience of
accessing
information at
our fingertips
has become a
necessity.
Whether its
research
papers, eBooks,
or user
manuals, PDF
files have
become the
preferred

format for
sharing and
reading
documents.
However, the
cost associated
with purchasing
PDF files can
sometimes be a
barrier for
many
individuals and
organizations.
Thankfully,
there are
numerous
websites and
platforms that
allow users to
download free
PDF files
legally. In
this article,
we will explore
some of the
best platforms
to download
free PDFs. One
of the most
popular
platforms to
download free
PDF files is
Project

Gutenberg. This
online library
offers over
60,000 free
eBooks that are
in the public
domain. From
classic
literature to
historical
documents,
Project
Gutenberg
provides a wide
range of PDF
files that can
be downloaded
and enjoyed on
various
devices. The
website is
user-friendly
and allows
users to search
for specific
titles or
browse through
different
categories.
Another
reliable
platform for
downloading
Allison Music
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free PDF files
is Open
Library. With
its vast
collection of
over 1 million
eBooks, Open
Library has
something for
every reader.
The website
offers a
seamless
experience by
providing
options to
borrow or
download PDF
files. Users
simply need to
create a free
account to
access this
treasure trove
of knowledge.
Open Library
also allows
users to
contribute by
uploading and
sharing their
own PDF files,
making it a
collaborative

platform for
book
enthusiasts.
For those
interested in
academic
resources,
there are
websites
dedicated to
providing free
PDFs of
research papers
and scientific
articles. One
such website is
Academia.edu,
which allows
researchers and
scholars to
share their
work with a
global
audience. Users
can download
PDF files of
research
papers, theses,
and
dissertations
covering a wide
range of
subjects.
Academia.edu

also provides a
platform for
discussions and
networking
within the
academic
community. When
it comes to
downloading
Allison Music
free PDF files
of magazines,
brochures, and
catalogs, Issuu
is a popular
choice. This
digital
publishing
platform hosts
a vast
collection of
publications
from around the
world. Users
can search for
specific titles
or explore
various
categories and
genres. Issuu
offers a
seamless
reading
experience with
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its user-
friendly
interface and
allows users to
download PDF
files for
offline
reading. Apart
from dedicated
platforms,
search engines
also play a
crucial role in
finding free
PDF files.
Google, for
instance, has
an advanced
search feature
that allows
users to filter
results by file
type. By
specifying the
file type as
"PDF," users
can find
websites that
offer free PDF
downloads on a
specific topic.
While
downloading
Allison Music

free PDF files
is convenient,
its important
to note that
copyright laws
must be
respected.
Always ensure
that the PDF
files you
download are
legally
available for
free. Many
authors and
publishers
voluntarily
provide free
PDF versions of
their work, but
its essential
to be cautious
and verify the
authenticity of
the source
before
downloading
Allison Music.
In conclusion,
the internet
offers numerous
platforms and
websites that
allow users to

download free
PDF files
legally.
Whether its
classic
literature,
research
papers, or
magazines,
there is
something for
everyone. The
platforms
mentioned in
this article,
such as Project
Gutenberg, Open
Library,
Academia.edu,
and Issuu,
provide access
to a vast
collection of
PDF files.
However, users
should always
be cautious and
verify the
legality of the
source before
downloading
Allison Music
any PDF files.
With these
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platforms, the
world of PDF
downloads is
just a click
away.

FAQs About
Allison Music
Books

How do I know
which eBook
platform is the
best for me?
Finding the
best eBook
platform
depends on your
reading
preferences and
device
compatibility.
Research
different
platforms, read
user reviews,
and explore
their features
before making a
choice. Are
free eBooks of
good quality?
Yes, many

reputable
platforms offer
high-quality
free eBooks,
including
classics and
public domain
works. However,
make sure to
verify the
source to
ensure the
eBook
credibility.
Can I read
eBooks without
an eReader?
Absolutely!
Most eBook
platforms offer
webbased
readers or
mobile apps
that allow you
to read eBooks
on your
computer,
tablet, or
smartphone. How
do I avoid
digital eye
strain while
reading eBooks?
To prevent

digital eye
strain, take
regular breaks,
adjust the font
size and
background
color, and
ensure proper
lighting while
reading eBooks.
What the
advantage of
interactive
eBooks?
Interactive
eBooks
incorporate
multimedia
elements,
quizzes, and
activities,
enhancing the
reader
engagement and
providing a
more immersive
learning
experience.
Allison Music
is one of the
best book in
our library for
free trial. We
provide copy of
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Allison Music
in digital
format, so the
resources that
you find are
reliable. There
are also many
Ebooks of
related with
Allison Music.
Where to
download
Allison Music
online for
free? Are you
looking for
Allison Music
PDF? This is
definitely
going to save
you time and
cash in
something you
should think
about. If you
trying to find
then search
around for
online. Without
a doubt there
are numerous
these available
and many of
them have the

freedom.
However without
doubt you
receive
whatever you
purchase. An
alternate way
to get ideas is
always to check
another Allison
Music. This
method for see
exactly what
may be included
and adopt these
ideas to your
book. This site
will almost
certainly help
you save time
and effort,
money and
stress. If you
are looking for
free books then
you really
should consider
finding to
assist you try
this. Several
of Allison
Music are for
sale to free
while some are

payable. If you
arent sure if
the books you
would like to
download works
with for usage
along with your
computer, it is
possible to
download free
trials. The
free guides
make it easy
for someone to
free access
online library
for download
books to your
device. You can
get free
download on
free trial for
lots of books
categories. Our
library is the
biggest of
these that have
literally
hundreds of
thousands of
different
products
categories
represented.
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You will also
see that there
are specific
sites catered
to different
product types
or categories,
brands or
niches related
with Allison
Music. So
depending on
what exactly
you are
searching, you
will be able to
choose e books
to suit your
own need. Need
to access
completely for
Campbell
Biology Seventh
Edition book?
Access Ebook
without any
digging. And by
having access
to our ebook
online or by
storing it on
your computer,
you have
convenient

answers with
Allison Music
To get started
finding Allison
Music, you are
right to find
our website
which has a
comprehensive
collection of
books online.
Our library is
the biggest of
these that have
literally
hundreds of
thousands of
different
products
represented.
You will also
see that there
are specific
sites catered
to different
categories or
niches related
with Allison
Music So
depending on
what exactly
you are
searching, you
will be able

tochoose ebook
to suit your
own need. Thank
you for reading
Allison Music.
Maybe you have
knowledge that,
people have
search numerous
times for their
favorite
readings like
this Allison
Music, but end
up in harmful
downloads.
Rather than
reading a good
book with a cup
of coffee in
the afternoon,
instead they
juggled with
some harmful
bugs inside
their laptop.
Allison Music
is available in
our book
collection an
online access
to it is set as
public so you
can download it
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instantly. Our
digital library
spans in
multiple
locations,
allowing you to
get the most
less latency
time to
download any of
our books like
this one.
Merely said,
Allison Music
is universally
compatible with
any devices to
read.
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feinden
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wikipedia - Apr
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downloaded from
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